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POLITE REMINDERS AND REQUESTS FROM FR IAN 
 

Fr Ian has found an increasing amount of litter on the church 
car park, especially at the times when the children are being 
dropped off or collected from school. Please be respectful 
and put your litter in a bin.  
 

We have asked on numerous occasion for parents not 
park on the church car park. Fr Ian has noticed that 
some parents are driving dangerously at speed at drop 
off and pick up times. Please be respectful and park 
elsewhere. Thank you. 

Calling all artists, any age welcome. 
Join Mrs Codack's Art Club on Seesaw for some 
lovely ideas to get creative at home. 
Each week there is a new activity added and we've 
had some wonderful contributions so far. 
If you would like a login code, please contact Mrs 
Codack directly. 
sarah.codack@stmargaretmarysinfant.com 
 
We look forward to seeing your fantastic work! 

POLITE REMINDERS AND REQUESTS FROM SCHOOL 

 
• Children are required to wear black school shoes each day to 

school. No jelly shoes or trainers please.  

• Please remember our school policy when dropping off and picking 

up your child/ren from school on the school grounds. 

 - Please do not use mobile phones. 

 - Please walk with bikes and scooters  

 - Please make sure you take responsibility for your child on 

 school grounds  and  only leave the premises once they have   

 entered the school building.   

• We have noticed an increasing number of parents/carers not 

wearing masks in line with our Covid-19 safety measures. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO WEAR A MASK. 

mailto:sarah.codack@stmargaretmarysinfant.com


ST MARGARET MARY’S CHURCH 
 

Masses will take place on Thursdays at 10.00a.m. 
Saturdays at 5.30p.m. and Sundays at 10.00a.m. 

 
Please follow this link for the parish newsletter 

St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School - Parish Newsletters 
(stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  

 
Baptisms are postponed until 17th May at the earliest. If you would like to start the 
process for having your child baptised please contact Fiona and Laura, our  
co-ordinators, by email: smmbaptisms@outloook.com  

NURSERY PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 
 

We still have some full time and part time nursery places for      
September 2021.  

 
Our nursery is in a self contained unit to the side of the main school 
building, with its own outside learning base. It is led by experienced 

and talented teachers, nursery  
nurses and teaching assistants and the quality of provision is  
excellent. Children get off to a ‘flying start’ in our Nursery! 

 
If you have a child who will be three years old before the 1st September 2021, please 

contact the school office for more information and application forms.  

 

POLLING STATION—6th MAY ELECTION 
 

We have been informed that the Polling  
Station for the May elections will not be in the school hall as it has been previously. 

 
The new Polling Station is : 

St Margaret Mary’s  Club, Pilch Lane, Huyton 

Sharing our Faith 
This Sunday, is the fifth Sunday of Easter.  

We hear how Jesus is the vine, and how he gives life to us, 
his branches.  

 
Generous God, support us in all we do as a vine supports its 

branches, and help us to support and share with others 
around the world. Amen.  

https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters
https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters


WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO FOLLOW ALL COVID 19 SAFETY MEASURES IN SCHOOL. 
This is to keep us all safe. Thank you. 

 
• Wear a face mask at ALL times when on the school 

grounds. 
• Please follow the one way system. 
• Please ensure social distancing at ALL times. 
• Please arrive on time—not early and not late. 
• Please queue and walk on the path around Church, 

NOT on the road. 
• Please DO NOT park on the Church car park. 
 
If you are waiting for a test for your child and this comes back positive over the weekend 

please email COVID19@stmargaretmarysinfant.com.   



  
PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF OUR TERM DATES FOR NEXT ACADEMIC 

YEAR 2021-2022. 
 
 

St Margaret Mary’s Infant School 
Terms and Holidays 

2021-2022 
 

Autumn Term 2021 Thursday 2nd September 2021 – Tuesday 21
st

 December 2021 
 
Autumn Half Term  Break up Friday 22

nd
 October 2021 

 
     Return Monday 1

st
 November 2021 

 
Christmas Holiday  Break up Tuesday 21

st
 December 2021 

 
     Return Thursday 6

th
 January 2022 

 

Spring Term 2022  Thursday 6
th

 January 2022  - Friday 8
th

 April 2022 
 
Spring Half Term   Break up Friday 18

th
 February 2022 

 
     Return Tuesday 1

st
 
 
March 2022 

 

Spring Holiday    Break up Friday 8
th
 April 2022 

 
     Return Tuesday 19

th
 April 2022 

 

Summer Term 2022 Monday 19
th

 April 2022 — Tuesday 19
th

 July 2022 
 
May Day    Monday 2

nd
 May 2022 

 
Summer Half Term  Break up Friday 20th May 2022 
 
     Return Monday 6

th
 June 2022 

 
Summer Holidays  Break up Tuesday 19

th
 July 2022 

 
 
Inset Days  

Wednesday 1
st
 September 2021 

Friday 26
th
 November 2021 

Wednesday 22
nd

 December 2021 

Wednesday 5
th
 January 2022 

Monday 28
th
 February 2022  


